
 

  
 

 

These instructions apply to the virtual Zoom Comment Session on the Proposed Rental Housing 
Protections Rules, scheduled on March 13, 2023, from 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm.  

 
 

 

❖ Remote Oral Public Comments: 

• Pre-registration is required for remote comments and is required by March 13, 2023, at 

2:30 pm using the following link: https://www.seatacwa.gov/?NavID=2252 

• Public oral comments will be recorded and will be subject to public disclosure laws of the State of 

Washington (RCW 42.56) 

• When called, state and spell your name, state the name of the city where you live, and 
state the name of any organization you are representing. 

• Public oral comments shall be limited to three minutes each. However, the time allowed may be 

reduced based on the number of registrants and the need to end at 5:30 pm. All comments shall 

be respectful in tone and content.  

• Prior to the meeting, you will receive an email with access instructions from Barb Mailo, CED 

Administrative Assistant 3, at bmailo@seatacwa.gov. 

• Staff conducting the Zoom will not respond to your comments. However, if your 
comments require a response, staff will contact you at a later date using the contact 
information you provided. 

 

 

Public Oral Comment Opportunities 
Verbal Comments will be conducted via Zoom for public participation. Please 
adhere to the following information.  

https://www.seatacwa.gov/?NavID=2252
https://www.seatacwa.gov/?splash=https%3a%2f%2fapps.leg.wa.gov%2frcw%2fdefault.aspx%3fcite%3d42.56&____isexternal=true
mailto:bmailo@seatacwa.gov

